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For CPC2023-0629 / LOC2023-0038 
heard at Calgary Planning Commission  

Meeting 2023 June 08 
 

Member Reasons for Decision or Comments 

Commissioner 
Hawryluk 

Reasons for Approval 

 The current Direct Control District (from 1999) is based on I-4 
Limited-Serviced Industrial District from the 1980 Land Use 
Bylaw (Bylaw 2P80) and added the Discretionary Use of 
‘Outdoor Auction.’ The proposed Land Use District (I-G) would 
allow light and medium industrial uses. Surrounding uses are 
also I-G. This application aligns with the City’s 2021 Industrial 
Action Plan’s objective of “improving the flexibility of the City’s 
land use policies and regulations”. 

 


